
 
 
Email from Mr. John D. Anderson, Depute Head Academic Leadership and Mrs Lizzie 
Sturrock, Head of S3 

Friday 15th May 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

S3 classes from Monday 18th May 2020 

As per previous communications, we will start our new timetable on Monday 18th May. For 
pupils in S3, since they are following a two year course, pupils will continue in their current 
classes. Pupils should follow their existing timetable to help with the flow of their lessons 
throughout the week. 

We will continue to set at least one piece of ‘homework’ that must be submitted to teachers 
per subject per week. After next week, we intend to publish a timetable of on-line clinics for 
wb Monday 25 May onwards, where pupils can get further support with their learning. These 
will be published on the S3 Schoology page too. 

Teachers are currently writing S3 reports which should be published at the end of the month. 
We will inform you of this in due course. 

Mrs Lizzie Sturrock will continue to look after S3 throughout this transition to on-line learning 
in S4. If you have any queries, please contact us using the details below. 

Kind regards, 

John D Anderson, Depute Head Teacher, JDAnderson@staloysius.org 

Lizzie Sturrock, Head of S3, LSturrock@staloysius.org 
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